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Bendena woman injured in Atchison rollover wreck

(KAIR)--A Monday morning rollover wreck in the city of Atchison sent a
Bendena woman to the hospital.

According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, 23-year-old
Chelsea Cluck was southbound on K-7 when her 2018 Jeep Grand Cherokee left
the roadway and struck a guardrail just south of Country Club Road.

The vehicle went through the guardrail and rolled over, landing on its wheels.

Wilson said Cluck was transported by ambulance to the Atchison hospital for
examination.

The wreck was reported around 8:20 Monday morning.
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